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FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

18th June 2019

Agenda item       9     Application Ref. 19/00332/FUL

Land to the West of Newcastle Road (A53), Blackbrook

Since the main agenda report was published, a plan detailing visibility splays at the 
site access has been provided. 

In addition a further 14 representations have been received. The comments made 
are already referred to within the main agenda report.

Your Officer’s views

The views of the Highway Authority have been sought on the submitted plan and will 
be reported if received.

The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report.


